MISSION STATEMENT

The Annehurst Village Residents Association (AVRA) is the homeowners association
for the Annehurst Village Subdivision.
The AVRA is not for profit and is committed to promoting and protecting the beauty,
safety, stability, cleanliness, social and economic viability of the neighborhood
by following the Articles of By-laws, Deed Restrictions and Articles of Incorporation.

All residents, upon purchase of their home are required to join the AVRA and are encouraged
to participate in the common cause of keeping the neighborhood to a high standard.

The AVRA seeks to represent community interests as a single voice
through the elected AVRA Board of Directors.




